
Regarding the Councils plan to build 7000 plus houses in the next twenty years 
I wish to state my absolute disagreement with this proposal. 
We want to keep our green belt land in our areas. This plan would inevitably bring huge traffic problems on our 
already overcrowded roads, and also our hospital and doctors 
Are already over stretched , so this would cause frightening untold problems within our 
Precious town. 
I say NO to this plan for Warrington. 




